
COBRA Information 
 
 
 The Consolidated Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act of 1986 (COBRA) requires PEEHIP and most other group health 
plans to offer employees and their families who lose their health plan benefits the opportunity for a temporary extension of 
health coverage. The continuation of coverage is offered at group rates in certain instances where coverage under PEEHIP 
would otherwise end. 
 
 All public education employees of the state of Alabama who are covered under the PEEHIP group health insurance have 
the right to choose continuation of coverage if the employee loses group health coverage due to a reduction in hours of 
employment or because of a resignation or termination of employment (for reasons other than gross misconduct on the part 
of the employee). 
 
 Each public education institution has the responsibility by law to notify the PEEHIP office immediately when an 
employee loses group health coverage due to the employee’s: 

• Death, 
• Termination of employment, or 
• Reduction in hours. 

 Under COBRA, the employee, ex-spouse, or dependent family member has the responsibility to inform PEEHIP within 
60 days of a divorce, legal separation, or a child losing dependent status under the Plan and must obtain a CONTINUATION 

OF COVERAGE application form. PEEHIP may be notified by phone or in writing. 
 
For more information regarding COBRA, please refer to the PEEHIP Member Handbook. 
 


